
715

represented to this Department

that this price. of too high

and that the Department

could not obtain a

purchaser at that rate

I have, therefore, to request

that you will again visit¬

the Island and report what

in your opinion the land is

at present worth without

considering the value of the

improvement also of what

the latter consist and the value

in detai of them.

I I am,

Sir

Your Obedient Servant.

L. Vankoughnet

Deputy of the Siit Genl.

of Indian Affairs
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